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25" of September 2012
Dear parents/ guardians,

Questionnaire regarding the addition of a “Moral and National Education Teaching Subject”

You may be aware that the “Moral and National Education Teaching Subject” proposed by the
Government has aroused widespread discussion. Many parents, students and teachers in Hong Kong
have expressed concern about the proposed policy. According to the curriculum guide, the subject
should count for 5% of the curriculum time, with no public examinations though with a school-based
assessment.

Recently, the Government cancelled the 3-year implementation timeline. Under the new policy,
school-sponsoring bodies and schools can exercise their discretion to decide whether or not to implement
the subject, whether the subject should be introduced as an independent subject and, if so, determine the
modes and schedule for its implementation.

As such, we would like to collect your point of view regarding this issue for the consideration of the IMC
in formulating related policy for the College. Please answer the following questions and return it to your
child’s class teacher by Thursday, September 27, 2012. Thank you for your support!

1. Do you think it is appropriate to implement “Moral and National Education” as a teaching subject
at secondary school level in general?

[] Appropriate (Reason (if any): )
[] Inappropriate (Reason (if any): )
2. Do you agree a “Moral and National Education Teaching Subject” should replace the College’s

existing civic education programmes?

[] Agree (Reason (if any): )
[ ] Disagree (Reason (if any): )
3. Do you agree that the “Moral and National Education Teaching Subject” should be introduced as

a separate subject at our College?

[ ] Agree (Reason (if any): )
[ ] Disagree (Reason (if any): )
4., Are you concerned that the “Moral and National Education Teaching Subject” could lead to “brain
washing”?
[] Yes, all content could lead to (Reason (if any): )
[] Yes, some content could lead to (Reason (if any): )
[ ] No (Reason (if any): )
5. Other comments:
Regards,

Mr Shum Kin-ming
Chairperson of the 11™ Executive Committee
of the Parent-Teacher Association



